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DO YOU HAVE AN OPINION ON MENTAL HEALTH? 

 
A member of the Defence Forces is conducting a survey on mental health and 
is looking for volunteers from ALL RANKS to participate in a confidential study 
in mental health within the Defence Forces. 
The survey is anonymous and can be taken by following the QR code below. 

 

 

Cpl Dan Fitzpatrick, No 1 Ops Wing, Air Corps. Is conducting research on Mental 
Health in the Defence Forces as part of his PhD in Trinity College, Dublin. 

Cpl Fitzpatrick has the necessary permission to carry out the study and 
is available to discuss any details of the project anytime.  

For his PhD he needs 800 survey responses. 

  

 
 


